Kit Cat Club Newsletter 2017

Beating the Winter blues!!

In January, as a belated Christmas Party we all went to see the Buckingham Community Pantomime (Oh yes we did) production of The Sleeping Beauty, we laughed, sang and throroughly enjoyed ourselves and in the words of the closing song ".....see you again next year".



Spring is here!!

February half term was very quickly upon us and despite the weather being cold, we played plenty of games to keep us warm and enjoyed a superb roast chicken dinner.

Over the Easter holidays, we said farewell to the existing year 7's, 8's & 9's but first they had a fantastic week sailing on the Norfolk Broads with Bitternes Afloat.















In May we welcomed some new families to Kit Cat and these children and parents had their first experience of what we offer. They obviously enjoyed themselves as they have been back for more.

Summer Update

During the school summer holidays we met on the first four Thursdays in August in the parish church where we ate our edible boats, penguins, apple teeth and mice, made 'mummies' out of our helpers, completed a Buckingham Treasure Trail, played games, completed so many craft activities, flew our paper airplanes, and ate our way through hot dogs, jacket potatoes, fajitas, pasta, chicken, vegetables, melons, apples, bananas, grapes, eve's pudding, fluff, ice cream and edible clowns.

On the fifth Thursday of August we had our day trip to Mead Open Farm, we had a fabulous day, despite the heavy rain shower, we watched a summer pantomime, took a tractor ride, fed the sheep, some milked a cow, fed the goats, played golf, bounced on the pillows, climbed the high ropes, played in the sand and had dinner and ice cream.

Huge thanks to all of the helpers who provide meals, crafts, games and enable these children to have the time just to "be". Kit Cat Club would not exist without your help and support. Thank you. Christine

1 Peter 4v10 " Each of you should use whatever gift you have received to serve others, as faithful stewards of God's grace in its various forms".

Photos from this year

















